
Public Budget Hearing 
December 2, 2015 
 
Tom Egan opened the Public hearing of the proposed 2016 Budget at 6:30 pm on December 
2nd. 
Peggy Hendricks presented the 2016 Budget.  A power point presentation was presented. 
Motion by Fred Kasten, 2nd by Russell Lee to adjourn the public hearing.  Motion carried.  
 
Tom Egan opened the Special Meeting of Electors.  11 residents signed the Roll Call registry – 
(one non resident).   
 
Motion by Fred Kasten, 2nd by Dan Stokes to adopt the 2015 Town tax levy of $267,798 to be 
paid in 2016 according to Section 60.10(1)(a) of the Wisconsin State Statutes.  Motion carried 
with two nays. 
 
Motion by Russell Lee, 2nd by Tom Jackson to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.   
 


